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- COVID-19 isn't ending on December 31. Protections for people who need help shouldn't
either.

- The eviction moratorium should be extended through June of 2021 to help families get
through the school year.

- Until there are vaccines for everyone, the safest place for people to be in a pandemic is
safe at home. Families and individuals will be at higher risk of COVID if we lose our homes
and our communities will have increased spread of this terrible disease.

This is once in a life time event (hopefully) and | believe we can assist each other in getting
through this without making it worse.

For one year, quit fixing things that are not broken and fix ourselves first.



